Memorandum

Benjamin Coffey EE - 41440 Spring 2013
To: Dr. Schafer
From: Light Bike
Date: Monday, January 29, 2013
Subject: Progress Update 2

1. For the second design review, our team has completed its primary goal of the week; strip the bike of existing electronics with minimal wire cutting to maintain and preserve the original electronics mounted on the system. This is what has been completed so far.
a) Bike stripped, electronics preserved, batteries removed, access to mounted motor 	controller and electric motor now easy.

b) We are now currently in the process of charging a few of the batteries to see if they are, if any, salvageable from being completely drained. Only a couple are showing any voltage at all.
c) Clint Manning has been contacted about a potential 25 amp powersupply @ 90V and 
we are in the process of contacting the battery companies about the manuals and the 
best way to charge the batteries.

2. For next week, we plan to make progress on the current sensor, hopefully making it operational, and start figuring out a good configuration for the current source. Jacob Thordahl will work on the hardware of the current sensor and Mike Mellitt will work on the software side of the sensor. Ben Coffey will make progress in contacting the battery companies as well as finding the user manuals for the motor controller and any other miscellaneous electronics we wish to preserve from the previous set up (such as the speaker). Patrick Bowlds and Alex Toombs will start to make progress on the current source.
